
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2013 
 
 
To:  MCOG Board of Directors 
From:  Janet Orth, Deputy Director for Administration 
Subject: Information Packet of December 2, 2013 Meeting - No Action Required 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

The following items are attached. 
 
1. US-101 Bypass of Willits – Status report of 2013 construction season from Caltrans. 
 
2. California Transportation Plan 2040 – Updated fact sheet provided by Caltrans with vision, 

goals and policies for the next statewide transportation plan. 
 


